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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Spring Term 1 Extra Curricular Clubs 
 
Below lists the details of the extra-curricular clubs on offer this half term run by Miss 
Dexter and Mrs Bull. There is no charge for any of these clubs but places are limited 
and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
Year 1/2 Zumba Club – Tuesdays 3.25pm to 4.15pm (20 places) 
 
Year 1/2/3/4 Mindfulness Artwork Club – Wednesdays 3.25pm to 4.15pm (30 

places) 
 
Year 3/4  Lego Club – Thursdays 3.25pm to 4.15pm (20 places) 

 
We are trying a new approach to sign your child up through the ParentPay System 
that parents already have access to. This is to reduce unnecessary paper use as well 
as ensure all families are aware of the clubs on offer as we realise letters sometimes 
get lost or children forget to hand slips in!  
 
Using the ParentPay System, you will be able to sign your child up for a club from 
midday on Thursday 12th January. This allows you time to discuss the clubs on offer 
with your child before making the decision to sign them up or not. If all the places 
have been allocated the ParentPay system will inform you.  

All the above clubs commence next week (week commencing 16th Jan) and will run 
for 5 weeks until the half term break on 17th February. If you secure a place for your 
child, you will need to collect your child promptly at 4:15pm from the office entrance 
on Beech Lane. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hallsworth 

Head of School 
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